
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
April 2018 

 
To: WOIS Families of Students in Grades K-11 

 

RE: April 23, 2018 World of Inquiry School Student Led Conferences Event 

 

From: Sheela Webster, Principal 

 

Student Led conferences are an essential component of EL Education schools (AKA Expeditionary 

Learning Schools). The conferences are designed to empower students to take responsibility for their own 

academic progress and character development. The ability to identify and discuss strengths, needs and 

goals is a key skill for college and career readiness. Student Led Conferences give students this important 

opportunity.  
    

All World of Inquiry students and parents/guardians in grades K-11 are required to participate in student-

led conferences on April 23, 2018. April 23 is Superintendent’s Conference Day so students will not be 

attending regular classes on this day. Instead, students and parents/guardians will attend the Student Led 

Conference during a designated time.  

 

Please note the following important information: 

 

 Your child’s teacher and secondary crew advisors will contact you to schedule a 20-30 

minute conference.  It is our intention to complete all conferences on April 23, 2018. We 

request your support in completing this important goal. Please indicate your preference of 

morning or afternoon on the attached sheet and return to your child’s teacher or crew 

advisor. We will do our best to schedule accordingly.  

 

 We will provide options between the hours of 9:00am-5:00pm on this date.  

 

 High school teachers will also schedule an additional meeting for students who are at 

risking of failing. The “at-risk” conferences will held scheduled between either 10-11am or 

2-3pm. The “at-risk” meetings will require the parent and student to attend. In addition, the 

teacher of the class will also attend to share the pertinent information.  

 

 Parking is available at the Downstairs Cabaret Lot and University Avenue.  

 

Thanks for your prompt attention to this matter and for your continued support. We hope that you will 

truly enjoy this opportunity to see your child in action! Please feel free to contact your child’s teacher or 

crew advisor with any questions or concerns.  

 

  

  

WORLD OF INQUIRY SCHOOL NO. 58 

200 University Avenue 

Rochester, NY 14605  

Sheelarani Webster           Telephone:  325-

6170 

Principal                     Fax:             262-8964 



 

World of Inquiry School 

Student Led Conferences K-11 

April 23, 2018 (Superintendent’s Conference Day) 

 
 

Please complete the following information and return to your child’s 

teacher or crew advisor no later than Wednesday, April 18 

 

 

Student(s):  

 

 

 

 

Parents/Guardians:  

 

 

 

 

Preferred Contact Number: _______________________________ 

 

 

Teacher/Crew Advisor:  _________________________________ 

 

 

 

Preferred Time of Day (between 9:00-5:00pm) 

 

 

First Choice:  _____________________ 

 

 

Second Choice:  ____________________ 

 

 

 
 


